BOUNDARY REVIEW BOARD
ANALYST: SHERRIE HSU

	
	
	Expenditures
	
	Revenues
	
	FTEs
	
	TLTs

	2021-2022 Revised Budget
	
	$919,081
	
	$500
	
	2.0
	
	0.0

	2023-2024 Base Budget Adjust.
	
	($31,752)
	
	($500)
	
	0.0
	
	0.0

	2023-2024 Decision Packages
	
	($12,352)
	
	$0
	
	0.0 
	
	0.0 

	2023-2024 Proposed Budget
	
	$875,000
	
	$0
	
	2.0
	
	0.0

	% Change from prior biennium
	
	(4.7%)
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Dec. Pkg. as % of prior biennium
	
	(1.3%)
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Major Revenue Sources: General Fund

	Base Budget Assumptions: Salary adjustments from 3rd Omnibus one-time retirement payout ($50,000); one-time labor supplemental in revised budget ($21,000); range change for specific positions; agency reductions to reflect post-pandemic working environment.




DESCRIPTION

The Boundary Review Board is an independent, quasi-judicial agency established by state mandate that provides review of proposals for boundary changes by cities, fire districts, water, sewer, and irrigation districts within King County, including city or district annexations, new city incorporations, and district mergers. The King County Charter requires the Council, every ten years, to appoint an independent, five-member districting committee to review the boundaries of each council district.

SUMMARY OF PROPOSED BUDGET AND CHANGES

The 2023-2024 proposed Boundary Review Board budget is $875,000, which is a 4.7 percent decrease from the 2021-2022 biennium. The 2023-2024 budget proposal for the Boundary Review Board includes one decision package, which is the central rate downward adjustment of $12,352. The central rate adjustment includes a decrease in lease rates and Finance and Business Operations Division rates. The proposed 2023-2024 budget reflects the base budget adjustment and the central rate adjustment.

KEY ISSUES

There are no key issues identified in this budget.





